Northeast Delta
Human Services Authority

Mental Health - Addiction Disorders
Developmental Disabilities

November 1, 2022

Mr. Doug Postel

Parish Administrator
Lincoln Parish Police Jury
100 West Texas Avenue
Ruston, LA 71270

Dear Mr. Postel;

This letter is to request the appointment of Dr. Tiffany Bates; P.O. Box 1814; Ruston, LA
71273 to the Board of Directors of the Northeast Delta Human Services Authority (NEDHSA).
This nomination will fill the vacancy that will occur as a result of my retirement from the Board
effective December 31, 2022. If approved by the Police Jury Dr. Bates’ term would be for three
years, commencing January 1, 2023 and running through December 31, 2025. Her Curriculum
Vitae is enclosed for your review.

I feel that Dr. Bates will be a great fit for our Board and will be an excellent representative of
Lincoln Parish.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration regarding this matter. Please feel free to
contact me at personally at 318.245.7361 or mshipp1426@gmail.com if you have any questions.

Regards,

Michael K. Shipp, M.Ed., CDRS
Chairman, Board of Directors

Enclosure

c Dr. Monteic Sizer
Delores Harris
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